
NOTICE OF TOWNSHIP OF
ROSS MS4 POLLUTANT

REDUCTION PLAN
Ross  Township  will  accept
comments  from  the  public
beginning on January 28, 2025
and  extending  through
February 28, 2025 associated
with the Township’s Pollutant
Reduction  Plan  rewrite  as
required by the Pennsylvania
Department of Environmental
Protection as a component of
the  Township’s  PAG-13
National  Pollutant  Discharge
Elimination  System  General
Permit  (NPDES  Permit  No.
PAG136221)  for  Stormwater
Discharges  from  Small
Municipal  Separate  Storm
Sewer  Systems  (MS4s).  The
Pollutant  Reduction  Plan
rewrite  outlines  in  general
terms the Township’s revised
5-year  plan  to  be
implemented  between  2025
and 2030 to reduce sediment
loadings and nutrient loadings
from  its  MS4  stormwater
discharges  into  multiple
streams and their tributaries.
The Pollutant Reduction Plan
rewrite  will  be  available  for
public review Monday through
Friday between the hours of
8:00 AM to 4:00 PM at the
Ross  Township  Municipal
Office  located  at  1000  Ross
Municipal Drive Pittsburgh, PA
15237.  The  Pollutant
Reduction Plan rewrite is also
available for public review on
the  Township’s  website
www.ross.pa.us.  Comments
may  be  provided  in  writing
and delivered in person or via
e-mail  or  regular  mail  and
addressed  to  the  Ross
Township  Commissioners,
Attn: Ron Borczyk, Township
Manager.  The  Township  will
accept  comments  from  any
interested  member  of  the
public  at  the  regularly
scheduled meeting on March
3, 2025 at 7:00 PM.

Ross Township
Commissioners


